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NLCS NEWS
Official newsletter of New Life Christian School 

911 E Division, Ephrata, WA   98823 
Phone:  509-754-5558       Fax:  509-754-3540

What's coming up!
April 12 - Pizza Friday
April 19 - Good Friday - No 
School
April 21 - Easter Sunday -  
He is Risen! 
April 25 - Open House   
(8:00 - 3:00 p.m.)
April 29 - Open House   
(5:00 - 6:00 p.m.) 
May 2 - Progress Reports
May 6-10 - Spirit Week 

P A G E  1  •  N L C S  N E W S

PIZZA FRIDAY - April 12th 
PVC will be serving pizza for lunch: $2 for one slice and a Capri Sun juice pouch, $1 for each 
additional slice.  Juice may be purchased separately for 25 cents. 
 
LOST & FOUND 
Did you, or someone you know, prepare a layered dessert in a glass bowl for the auction?  The bowl is 
waiting for you at the school office and can be picked up during school hours. 
 
FIELD DAY 
Our elementary students will be participating in the North Central Washington Christian Track and 
Field Day on Thursday, May 16th from 10:00 - 2:00.  We are in need of 9 volunteers who will serve as 
group leaders throughout the day.  We are also looking for parents willing to drive students to and 
from the event in Wenatchee.  More details about this fun day will be coming soon!

Report cards and statements are enclosed with today's newsletter.
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APRIL 
April 12 

Rustin Faw 
April 21 

Hunter Hintz 
April 25 

Liam Dowd 
April 29 

Hannah Olson 
April 30 

Wyatt Harper 
 

MAY 
May 1 

Canton Wiser 
May 7 

Ben St. Mary 
May 14 

Cheyenne Herring 
May 19 

Mrs. Heer 
May 25 

Naomi Chacon

BIRTHDAYS
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NLCS JOB LISTINGS: 
 
Physical Education 
New Life Christian School is looking for a Physical Education teacher 
for the 2019-2020 school year.  This is a part-time position instructing 
grades Pre-K to eighth grade.  The ideal candidate is one who has a 
bachelor's degree, preferably in education, two years of prior teaching 
experience, and is familiar with classical Christian methodology. 
 While the above requirements are highly valuable, they are not 
wholly necessary to apply for this position.  If you are interested in this 
position please drop your resume with cover letter off at the office. 
 
Music 
New Life Christian School is looking for a Music teacher for the 
2019-2020 school year.  This is a part-time position instructing grades 
kindergarten to eighth grade.  The ideal candidate is one who has a 
bachelor's degree in music, two years of prior teaching experience, 
and is familiar with classical Christian methodology.  Also, we desire 
someone who has a background in choral music specifically ancient, 
medieval, and classical in the Christian tradition.  While the above 
requirements are highly valuable, they are not wholly necessary to 
apply for this position.  If you are interested in this position please 
drop your resume with cover letter off at the office.   
 
Middle School Humanities and Latin 
 
New Life Christian School is looking for a Humanities teacher for the 
2019-2020 school year.  This position is being offered as a part-time 
or full time position.  The ideal full-time candidate is one who has a 
bachelor’s degree in history, English, or literature with an education 
emphasis and two years of prior teaching experience.  This candidate 
would be one who is familiar with the Omnibus curriculum, has some 
experience with Latin or Latin roots, familiar with classical Logic 
curriculum, and who has taught writing, rhetoric, and grammar with 
classical Christian methodology.  This position is also being offered 
part-time for those who are qualified to teach some but not all of the 
above subjects.  If you are interested in this position please drop off 
your resumé with cover letter specifying whether you are applying for 
the full-time or the part-time position at the office. 
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Dear NLCS family, 
 
This past Monday, Joy Hatmaker announced to the staff that she will be retiring as a teacher at our 
school, and returning to be with her family in Indiana.  It is no small thing to say that Joy has been a 
pillar of our school community as she has taught at NLCS for thirteen years.  She has deeply loved 
this school and the families who are part of it.  She has been a mentor and encourager to so many 
staff members and has shown the kind of example that exemplifies NLCS: love, integrity, hard work, 
and sacrifice.  I personally am deeply indebted to her kindness and example over these past three 
years.  It is with great joy and parting sadness that we send her back to Indiana.  Thank you Joy, for all 
you have done for New Life Christian School.  We will miss you greatly and may our God bless you 
and your husband as he leads you to your next journey. 
 
Sincerely, 
Headmaster Dowd 
 
SEEKING VOLUNTEERS: 
NLCS has the opportunity to  sell concessions at the Ephrata Soccer Jamboree on Saturday, April 
13th.  Parents will earn Volunteer hours serving, and also have a good time serving with others, while 
representing NLCS in the community.  Wearing NLCS logowear would be a plus! 
 
WHAT:  Spring Soccer Jamboree:  selling concessions (snacks, beverages, promoting the school) 
 
WHEN:  Saturday, April 13th 
 
WHERE:  Ephrata Soccer Complex (adjacent to SplashZone) 
 
TIMES:  There are 2 shift:  8:30-12:30 and 12:00-4:30 
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED:  2 parents + 1 student (6th -  8th grader) from 8:30-12:30  AND 
 
                                                           2 parents + 1 student (6th -  8th grader) from 12:00-4:30pm 
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MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
The Sage-N-Sun Family Festival will be taking place on June 7th and 8th in Ephrata.  NLCS would like 
to participate in the Grand Parade which will be taking place during the morning of Saturday June 
8th.  Start thinking of a theme and decorations now, and how you can help with promoting New Life 
Christian School to the community.  This is a great volunteer hour opportunity!! 
 

OPEN HOUSE - April 25 & April 29 
New Life Christian School will be hosting two Open Houses this month.  The first one will be on 
Thursday, April 25th, and you can drop in anytime between 8:00 and 3:00.  On this day, at 11:15, Mr. 
Dowd will be doing a formal presentation and serve you lunch.  If you happen to be  at work that day, 
please consider taking your lunch break during this time so you won't miss Mr. Dowd's presentation. 
The second open house opportunity will be on Monday, April 29th from 5:00 - 6:00. 
Come visit New Life Christian School and see the Classical Christian Education difference. 
 
 
2018-2019 YEARBOOKS ARE ON SALE NOW: 
Don't forget to order your yearbook.  What a nice way to remember the memories you have made at 
school.  Yearbooks are $35 each.  Please get your order and money in by May 31st.   
 
 
EASTER EGG HUNT: 
Bethlehem Chapel will be hosting an Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday, April 20th at 10 am.  This is for 
ages 1-12 years old.  There will be 3,000 candy filled eggs and 4 special prize eggs to be found!  The 
Easter Bunny will be there as well.  Invite your friends!!!   
 


